
 

To:		 					Maryland	Homeschooling	Coordinators	
	
From:			 COS	Marvella	L.	Gray		
Re:		 	 FBI-SOS	(Safe	Online	Surfing)	
Date:	 	 11/19/2018	
 
 
	
Greetings,	
	
The	FBI-SOS	(Safe	Online	Surfing)	is	an	Internet	safety	program	developed	and	
administered	by	the	Federal	Bureau	of	Investigation.	

The	program,	which	runs	each	school	year,	is	easy	to	implement	and	started	in	September	
and	will	end	in	May,	2019.		The	FBI-SOS	is	a	free	educational	program	that	delivers	critical	
Internet	safety	information	in	a	fun,	competitive	format	to	students	in	grades	three	through	
eight.	The	program	is	open	to	public	and	private	schools	and	is	designed	to	meet	state	and	
federal	Internet	safety	mandates.		The	goal	of	the	program	is	to	provide	students	with	
knowledge	about	how	to	avoid	dangerous	situations	on	the	Internet,	specifically	Internet	
predators.			It	allows	teachers	to	work	it	into	their	curriculum	when	it	is	most	appropriate.	
Each	month,	students	from	registered	schools	learn	about	Internet	safety	as	they	
participate	in	online	games	and	activities.		Upon	completion,	the	students	take	an	online	
quiz	to	test	their	knowledge.		At	the	end	of	each	month,	three	trophies	(one	for	each	school	
size	category)	are	awarded	to	the	schools	with	the	highest	scoring	students	on	the	FBI-SOS	
post-quiz.	

For	more	information	about	the	FBI-SOS	program,	please	visit	https://sos.fbi.gov.	

If	you	have	questions,	please	e-mail	me	or	contact	me	at	410-277-6289.	
	
Thank	you.	
 
  

From the desk of... 
Marvella L. Gray  

Community Outreach Specialist 
Federal Bureau of Investigation,  

Baltimore Field Office 
Desk: 410-277-6289  
Fax: 410-277-6677  

E-mail:  mgray@fbi.gov/ community_outreach_b@fbi.gov 
 

https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/baltimore/community-outreach 
https://www.facebook.com/FBICommunityRelations/ 


